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Athens, 31st January 2022 

 

Dear Dr Maiotti, 
Dear colleague, 

 

The Program Chairmen of the “5th Athens Shoulder Course”, which is co-organized by the 3rd Orthopaedic 
Clinic of Hygeia Hospital, the Societa Italiana Artroscopia Ginocchio, Arto Superiore, Sport Cartilagine, 
Tecnologie Ortopediche (SIAGASCOT) and the Société Francophone d’Arthroscopie (SFA) and will be held 
in Athens, Greece, from the 4th until the 7th of May 2022, at the Megaron Athens International Conference 
Center (theoretical sessions) and at the ATT Center (practical sessions), would like to thank you for your 
acceptance to participate as a faculty member in the scientific program of the course.  
 
Please find hereunder the details of your participation:  

A 
Date: Thursday, 5 May 2022 

10:30 - 11:45  SESSION 2 
Moderators:  Michael Hantes - Christos Koukos 
 

The ASA is gaining popularity - Marco Maiotti 

 
DAS. The new alternative - Clara Azevedo 
 
Collagen membrane scaffold. When is indicated - Giuseppe Milano 
 
Is Remplissage the "game changer"? - Pietro Randelli 
 
Augmenting the @ Bankart repair. Why to do it? - Manos Brilakis 
 
Discussion 

Β 

11:45 - 12:45  SESSION 3 - RELIVE SURGERIES | INSTABILITY 
Moderators:  Anastasios Deligeorgis - Clara Azevedo 
 
ASA - Manos Antonogiannakis 
 

ASA - Marco Maiotti 

 
Bone Block - Manos Antonogiannakis 

 
DAS - Clara Azevedo 

 
Discussion 
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C 

16:30 - 17:15  SESSION 7 
Moderators:  Vasileios Chouliaras  - Nuno Gomes 
 
Complication rate of the Latarjet procedure. Tips and tricks to reduce it - Benjamin Marjanovic 
 
Osteoarthritis development after Latarjet. Tips and tricks to reduce it - Achilleas Boutsiadis 
 

Arthroscopic glenoid reconstruction with xenograft plus ASA for the management of shoulder instability with 
glenoid bone loss - Marco Maiotti 

 
Discussion 

 
Additionally, you may visit the official website of the course for further information:  

https://www.athens-shoulder-course.com. 

 

As organizing an international shoulder course during such challenging times, which present particular 
difficulties is an enormous endeavor in itself, we would like to ask for your assistance in finding a 
sponsor/supporter to cover your travel and accommodation expenses. 
 
If finding a sponsor is not feasible for you, please inform us.  
 
In order to be able to have as many of us members of the vast community of the shoulder as possible, any 
assistance towards that end would be appreciated. 

 
Thank you in advance for your contribution to the success of the course. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
         manosanton@gmail.com     emmanuel.brilakis@gmail.com 
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